
From: Rocco Yeargin
To: Nichole Baldinger
Subject: Fw: Green Fire Station 4
Date: Monday, March 18, 2019 1:18:29 PM

Nicole, please add this to the correspondence to be added to the agenda for Next Tuesday
along with the email from Jeff Evans.

Thank you,

Rocco Yeargin
Ward 3 Councilmember
1755 Town Park Blvd.
P.O. Box 278
City of Green, Ohio 44232-0278
Cell: (330)607-8279
Ryeargin@cityofgreen.org

From: Margaret <margaretknorr01@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2019 10:29 AM
To: Rocco Yeargin
Subject: Green Fire Station 4
 
Mr. Yeargin,

Hello. My name is Margaret Yeager and I live in Ward 3. I was unable to attend the March 12th
meeting regarding the discussion for a fire station in the southwest section of Green. I wanted to
reach out to you and ask you to please do everything in your power to make this possible. 

We called an ambulance a few years ago in the middle of the night for my son who was having
trouble breathing. It took the ambulance roughly 10 minutes to reach our house. It felt like an
eternity. Fortunately my son was alright, but that response time sure shook me. That could be way
too long for others or even us again in the future. I had reached out to the fire chief at the time and
he explained that was the best they could do with what they had. 

This fire station is a must for this section of the city. Not only because of the pipeline (which is also
running through a Dominion natural gas storage field in this section of the city-with some very old
well heads and pipelines), but for anyone in need of these services at anytime. 

Please, I ask that you do everything you can to make this happen. 
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I was confused about whether there was consideration for an actual additional station or a smaller (I
think called satellite station) version of an actual station? 

Thank you,

Margaret Yeager

Sent from my iPhone


